

Weekly Activity Report to Governing Board for July 14 – 20, 2019

Executive / Management

• Virginia Johns, Don Quincey, Hugh Thomas, and Katie Kelly attended the 33rd Annual Florida Chamber of Commerce Environmental Permitting School in Marco Island.

Legislative and Community Affairs

- Steve Minnis and Kevin Flavin participated on a conference call with the Army Corps of Engineers regarding the Bradford County Alligator Creek Study.
- Steve Minnis and Kevin Flavin attended the monthly Nature Coast Regional Water Authority Meeting in Fanning Springs.

Finance

 Ashley Spivey attended Designing for Accessibility under Americans with Disabilities Act Standards and International Building Code training in Tallahassee.

Land Management

- Timber harvest contractors continued timber harvesting activities at Steinhatchee Falls and Cabbage Creek tracts.
- District contractors completed Phase I work at the Jennings Bluff tract building steps to access the Alapaha and Dead Rivers.
- District staff held optional on-site pre-bid meetings for Dispersed Recreation Maintenance Services in the Northwest Region at Cabbage Creek.

Resource Management

 Leroy Marshall and Ashley Stefanik attended the FEMA discovery meeting in Worthington Springs.

Water Resources

 Darlene Velez and Matt Cantrell, with Lindsey Garland attending, presented on the Ichetucknee springshed and the projects that the District is doing to improve water quality and enhance water conservation efforts at the Florida Youth Institute hosted by University of Florida's College of Agricultural and Life Sciences students at the UF/IFAS Research Center in Live Oak.

Minimum Flows and Minimum Water Levels

 John Good participated in the 33rd Annual Florida Chamber of Commerce Environmental Permitting School and presented, as part of a panel on with representatives of the other water management districts, on "Minimum Flows and Levels: Florida's Next Great Regulatory Challenge" in Marco Island.

Water Supply

No reporting activity.